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From: Arroyo, Leslie
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2019 3:49 PM
To: ‘Gerald Jung’; All Council
Cc: Acosta, Rosa
Subject: RE: Vote on Housing Development, Mission Road

Dear Mr. Jung,

Thank you for taking the time to reach out to the City with regards to your feelings on the PUC project. Please note this
email has been received by our City Council.

Sincerely,
Leslie

Leslie Arroyo, MBA

Communications Director

City of South San Francisco

400 Grand Avenue

South San Francisco, CA 94080

Direct: 650.829.6603; Cell: 650.636.6668
leslie.aroyo@ssf.net

From: Gerald Jung [mailto:geraldjj@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2019 3:04 PM

To: All Councit

Subject: Vote on Housing Development, Mission Road

To Mayor Matsumoto and Council Members, We are very aghast and agitated at the proposed development, 800
units?

There is no dispute on the need for housing. But, to add to the horrible traffic mess on El
Camino/Westborough/Hickey/Junipero Serra.

Just drive during commute hours, weekends., And, of course, the close-in neighbors are against changing their
character.

Vote No. There must, has to be a better development/planning, perhaps a smaller, less intense one.

As long term Westborough residents, we have witnessed the impact of developments, and, adding probably 600
plus autos , Not The Answer.

It was bad enough passing the additional sales tax increase based on Questionable Facts,

We Don't Want to be a mini San Francisco.



